
P.R.# 2019-050 

OR#  19-133900 

www.FLPD.org 

 

 

CITY OF 

FORT LAUDERDALE 

POLICE DEPARTMENT 
PRESS RELEASE 

 

Detective Tracy Figone 

Public Information Officer 

(954) 828-6433 
TFigone@fortlauderdale.gov 

 

August 19, 2019 

 

MISSING  
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The Fort Lauderdale Police Department is requesting assistance from the public in 
locating an adult male.  
 

Richard Pollack was last seen on Saturday, August 10th in the vicinity of 1800 
Northwest 16th Avenue in the City of Fort Lauderdale. Pollack was driving his vehicle, a 
2014 white, two door, Mini Cooper.  
 

Pollack is a described as a 56-year-old, W/M, and approximately 350 lbs. Unknown 
clothing description. He suffers from depression and left his residence without his 
medication.  
 

Anyone with information as to the whereabouts of this missing person is encouraged to 
contact Missing Person Investigator Pati Dube at 954-828-5547.   
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